
Lockport  Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Week 15 & 16 November 18—29, 2024 
 
Thanksgiving 

 

Review Weeks 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 

 
For the next 2 
weeks the 
kindergarteners will 
be learning all 
about the first 
Thanksgiving.  We 
will discuss 
Pilgrims, Native 
Americans and the 
Mayflower.  We 
will also talk about 
what it means to be 
thankful and 
grateful. 
We have a few 
Thanksgiving 
language activities 
to enjoy as well.  
The class will make 
CVC words out of 
turkey feathers! 

CONCEPT: 
 

The children will 
have plenty of time 
to work off the 
concept shelves.  
We have added 
Thanksgiving 
themed jobs for 
them to enjoy.  We 
will also continue 
to work on number 
concepts.  We will 
practice skip 
counting by 2’s.  
Lastly, we are 
going to practice 
simple addition 
skills. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 

 
We have many 
Thanksgiving 
projects that we 
will work on for 
the next two 
weeks. We will 
write about what 
our favorite 
Thanksgiving food 
is.  The children 
will also make 
noodle necklaces 
and headbands.  
Who knows, a 
turkey or two may 
even come home. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 

We are closed on 
Thursday, 
November 28 and 
Friday, November 
29 for 
Thanksgiving. 
 
 
Happy birthday 

Mickey on 11/18.  

Wear your Disney 

clothes. 

 

Progress reports 

will be sent home 

soon.  Please do 

not hesitate if you 

have any questions 

regarding your 

child’s progress. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

One Very Thankful Teacher 
 

Miss Riley 


